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LYMPSTONE PARISH COUNCIL

 Clerk to the Council: Miss L Tyrrell
                                                                                       c/o Minnows
Longmeadow Road
Lympstone
Devon
                                                 Email: lympstonepc@gmail.com                                                                                               www.lympstone.org    


PUBLIC MEETING
THURSDAY 30TH JANUARY 2020 @ 7pm in Lympstone Village Hall

Chair: Chairman Cllr Kathy Rogers, Lympstone Parish Council

· VHMC (Village Hall Management Committee) propose to change to a CIO with the potential private possession of land and buildings.
· Lympstone Parish Council will inform and update members of the public with the current situation.
· COME, LISTEN AND HAVE YOUR SAY!
